
WASHINGTON 

 

The Washington State Office of the Insurance Commissioner, in conjunction with PSI, is pleased to 

announce that all insurance examinations in Washington State will be available for remote testing on a 

compatible device with specific internet connectivity speeds beginning March 2, 2020. 

 

The remote testing option allows an exam candidate to take their insurance exam practically anywhere 

(home, office, on vacation, etc.) on their laptop or desktop with an internet connection.  Please note 

that your device, not a smartphone or tablet, will be tested for compatibility when you register.   

 

The OIC remote testing option began in October 2019 as a pilot project on a limited basis for single line 

exams (life, disability, property, casualty, and personal lines) and was the first state insurance 

department to “go live” with this option for exam candidates. 

 

Please contact PSI if you have any questions regarding the remote testing option. 

 

Thanks, 

 

 

Jeff Baughman,  

PIR, SILA - F 

Producer Licensing & Oversight Program Manager 

Washington State Office of the Insurance Commissioner 

(360) 725-7156      

 jeffb@oic.wa.gov  
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